
“Upon the subject of education, not 
presuming to dictate any plan or system 
respecting it, I can only say that I view 
it as the most important subject which 
we as a people can be engaged in.”

HAPPY PRESIDENT’S DAY FROM THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH!
As we celebrate the 200th anniversary of Abraham Lincoln’s birth, we realize that 
the words above are just as true today as when Mr. Lincoln wrote them in 1832.  
The Lewis Center continues to push the envelope in creating innovative new ways 
to help students learn.  Visit lewislearning.org to see how you can take part in The 
Lewis Center’s latest K-12 math and science education project  — participating in the 
upcoming NASA/JPL/Northrop Grumman LCROSS mission to the moon and launching 
an exciting new math and science curriculum for students throughout the world!


